## NICHOLAS ROERICH MUSEUM

319 West 107th Street, New York, N.Y. 10025 • Tel. (212) 864-7752



March 1, 1989

Philip Sugden P.O. Box 572 Findlay, OH 45839

Dear Mr. Sugden,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Nicholas Roerich Museum, I want to thank you for the wonderful exhibit of your work that was shown here last month. During the entire time that the art was on display in the Museum, visitors were happy and excited to discover your work in our gallery. There was by far a more positive response than usual.

I want also to thank you for the very beautiful and professional multi-media presentation made by you and Carole Elchert on the day of the opening. Our members still comment with pleasure on it.

In all, February was a good experience for us, for our members, and for our visitors. The Board and I are happy that you have agreed to produce exhibits for us in 1991, during the Year of Tibet.

Sincerely,

Daniel Entin

Director